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To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: | oppose Northern Pass
Date: Monday, December 18, 2017 10:03:45 AM

Charles Arnold
1555 Bodwell Rd
Manchester, NH 03109

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I absolutely oppose Northern Pass. Please do not allow this project to go forward, it will be a disaster
for NH and will only benefit other states and the companies involved. The benefits to NH will be small
and short term only .1t is clear that Northern Pass will hurt tourism, our second largest industry. It will
trample on the private property rights. It will rob future generations of the last remaining wilderness in
New Hampshire. Please Please Please Please Please do not allow this project to go forward do
irreparable damage to our beautiful and great state that is such a wonderful place to live work & visit.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration

Sincerely,
Charles Arnold
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